
Q

Summer Newsletter
 1

Quincy Branch Library
A service of the Branch District Library

Branch Manager’s 
Message

Summer is here and the library is  busy!  
Children Preschool through High School 
have signed up for the Summer Reading 
Program.  Libraries offer many wonderful 
books, materials  and programs  across 
our nation -  what better way to keep 
children reading throughout their 
summer, than with summer programs!

This  summer’s  theme is  “On Your Mark, 
Get Set, READ!”.  Children have been 
setting their own reading goals and 
some have already met them!  The John 
Ball Zoo has  visited our library branch, 
and we had a great day with “Mr.Jim” 
and his  cupstacking fun!  Katrina 
Rodesiler brought an afternoon of Swim 
Safety Fun and THE GREAT TIMBINI 
(a.k.a.  Tim Baldwin) will be visiting soon 
with his amazing magic!

Summer Reading isn’t just for children at 
the Quincy Branch…adults can be 
entered to receive a gas card.  Let us 
know when you’ve read four books 
between June 21 and July 30 and your 
name will be entered!

- Lisa L. Wood, Branch Manager 

Quincy Library Board Notes 

In February, children’s books were 
purchased from the “Grandma Mishler’s 
Fund for Young Readers” on the 
anniversary of Jenny Mishler’s  death.  
Up to 5 books, not to exceed $100, are 
purchased each year from this fund.   
What a wonderful legacy from her family.

The library urns were painted by Judy 
Dobson and Teddy Sinclair filled them 
with flowers purchased with money from 
the Quincy Chamber of Commerce.   All 
was in place for President Lincoln’s 
speech from our library steps  on May 
27th to kick off the “Civil War Days” 
program at Heritage Park in Coldwater. 

The annual NIKA auction netted $1700 
that was donated to Quincy Township 
toward repair of the eaves system at the 
library.  Extensive repairs  are needed 
and the repairs must be in the same 
manner as they are now since the library 
is an historical building.

At the annual township meeting, Carol 
Lud low and Bonn ie F r i ck were 
reappointed to a 3-year term on the 
Quincy Library Board ending in 2019.

By the time this newsletter is  printed, we 
are hoping the new handicapped 

parking area and subsequent revamping 
of the area and lawn around the parking 
area have been completed.  It has been 
a l o n g p ro c e s s g e t t i n g t h i n g s 
coordinated but there is light at the end 
of the tunnel.

The l ib rary has great programs 
scheduled for this summer for the youth 
of the community.  We hope you have/
will take advantage of those planned 
events.  Lisa always has sheets to pick 
up in the library listing everything 
available.   

Submitted by Judy Dobson, Secretary of 
the Library Board
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Quincy Daze is coming!

Enjoy all the festivities August 25-27 and visit the Friends 
of the Library in the park on Saturday the 27th!

Fun Facts About Late Library Books

101,301 items

The number of items returned on the Chicago Public 
Library’s first fine amnesty day in more than two 
decades.  While most of the items were three to five 
years overdue, the latest item was from 1934!  The 
estimated value of the items returned was $2,035,473 
according to the urban Libraries Council.

Up to 100 or more points

Unpaid fines can actually hurt a patron’s credit score.  
When a library turns an unpaid balance over to a 
collection agency, they in turn may report the balance to 
a major credit reporting agency.  A collection account 
can lower a credit score by 100 points or more when 
shown on a credit report.

How to Get Your Child to Read

Does your child have trouble reading? Here are some 
ways to help him/her improve and learn to enjoy books.

 **  Find a book on a topic of special interest to your 
child – pets, ballet, soccer, for example.

 **  Pick one day a week to visit the library and let him 
select his own books.

 **  Read to him for 15 minutes a day, and always stop at 
an exciting place in the story.

 **  Encourage him to read aloud to you or to a younger 
brother or sister.

 **  Subscribe to a good children’s magazine, such as 
Highlights, Clubhouse, Zoo Books, Sports Illustrated for 
Kids, etc. 

 **  Teach your child how to use the dictionary to look up 
word meanings.

 **  Limit TV viewing.

 **  Keep up your own reading.  Your child will learn from 
your example.  

-Jean Carley

Matthew Ball ~ "The Boogie Woogie Kid" ~ performed 
Ragtime, Boogie-woogie & Blues  piano favorites from the 
Swingin' era of the 20s, 30s & 40s

Sue Houchen presented her "Quilts Talk to Me" program 
to a group of 20 during Michigan Week in May
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In Appreciation...
IN MEMORY OF... 
	 	 	
Jane Bonfiglio
Ron & Darlene Tuckey         

David Bowerman
Aunt Mikki, Rick & Ann, Susan; Nancy 
& Warren; Amy, Josh & family           
Duane, Rita, Derek Carpenter               
Brad & Sandy Rootes                         
Phil & Jeanette Mainstone                    
Don & Teddy Sinclair                             
Dan & Judy Dobson
Ray & Jackie Maxson
Dece Conrad Lyons
Linda Satchfield and Art Walbridge
Pete & Diane
Anonymous
Jackie Halliwell
Lois Timar
John & Connie Rice
Phil & Jeanette Sattler
Pete & Carol Rufenacht
Ronald & Marilyn Rose
Gene & Shirley Brand
Wava Gano
Douglas & Mary Jo Johnson                                                                                
Frank Tripp
Bob & Deb McKinley
Walt & Janet Lane
Russell & Eileen Waite
Charles & Barb Rockhold
Charles & Mary Ann Schmucker
Dale & Glenda Brown
Harold & Mary Jensen
CJ & Nellie Cronk
Dolores Rawson
                                                                                                         
Carol Brown         
Mike & Ann Nowicki
Carol Gates
Friends of the Library
Ron & Sarah Krok
Clair Omo
Duane, Rita, Derek Carpenter
Dan & Carol Ludlow
Phil & Jeanette Mainstone
Daren, Cristina, Claire, Anna, Ian 
Carpenter
Don & Teddy Sinclair                            
Dan & Judy Dobson
Ray & Jackie Maxson
Jim & Virginia Taylor
Steve & Mary Ann Dobson
Shirley Haver
Dolores Rawson 

Tracy Lamberjack
Dan & Carol Ludlow

Jack Budd
E. Kathleen Booher  

Lisa VanLandingham Campbell                   
Anonymous

Dorothy Dobson               
Dan & Judy Dobson 

Ralph Estlow
Dave & Renee Hardy
Shirley Tappenden

Jack Faulkner
Dick & Sandi Price
Jim & Jill Ornstein
Keith & Paula Preston
Bob & Linda Stewart
Jackie DeLine family
Don & Teddy Sinclair

Loren Fickle
Arlene Fickle

Tami Fickle-Sparks
Arlene Fickle

Betty Green
Gladys Parkinson

Candice Houck
Dick & Sandi Price

Kathryn Hutchins            
Dan & Judy Dobson

Opal King
E. Kathleen Booher
Jane Randall

Tracy Lamberjack                                             
Dan & Carol Ludlow

Joe Normandin
Jackie DeLine family 
Joyce Klepack & family

Helen Reames
Gladys Parkinson

Helen Reichhart
Don & Teddy Sinclair
Joyce Seigler

Quincy American Legion Auxiliary Unit 
157 – to honor as a 50 Year Plus
James & Deborah Peters
CJ & Nellie Cronk
Dan & Judy Dobson

George Strang
Mike & Ann Nowicki

Roy Tappenden
Dick & Sandi Price
Don & Teddy Sinclair
NIKA Club
Dave & Renee Hardy
Rick & Ann Lown
Dave Bowerman
Shirley Haver and family
Jim & Virginia Taylor
Marta Eck
Teresa Estlow & family
Keith & Paula Preston
Bill & Nancy Schultz
Betty McLaughlin
Jackie DeLine family
Bonnie Frick
Dwight & Carol Woodman
Friends of the Quincy Library
Freal & Beverly Reyner
Don & Karen Michael
Violet Tappenden

John Worth
Mike & Ann Nowicki
Keith & Paula Preston
Leon & Evlyn Parrish
E. Kathleen Booher
Gladys Parkinson
Bob & Linda Stewart
Karen Hargreave and Thom Brainard
Shirley Tappenden
Richard & Stonna Spalding
Mary Jo Kranz 
Joyce Klepack & family

              

In Honor of... 

Judy Dobson  -Birthday                                  
Connie Karney    
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In Appreciation...
Donations:                                                              
Mary Dawn Dobson                   
Anonymous                                 
Anonymous donation toward library 
eaves repair                                      
NIKA Club donation toward library 
eaves repair

Donations to the Baldwin 
Endowment Fund:

In Memory of:  

Jane Baldwin                                      
Dr. & Mrs. Neil Wilcox

Our condolences to Shir ley 
Tappenden on the passing of her 
husband Roy.  Roy was a long time 
employee of the Branch District 
Library System, delivering between 
our six libraries every Tuesday and 
Friday.  Shirley herself was also an 
employee, having been the Branch 

Manager here at the Quincy Branch 
for 14 years (from 1968-1974 and 
1982-1990).  Roy will be sorely 
missed.

Remember our Memorial 
P lan where in you can 
donate a sum of money in 
memory of a friend in lieu of 
flowers, or in honor of an 
occasion. A card is sent 
immediately to the family of 
the loved one and the 
money is then used to 
purchase a book or books 
in their memory.

THANK YOU…
• Francelia Stevens for the 

donation of Life magazines

• to the June Book Sale 
workers and those who set 
up:  

	 Max Stephenson
	 Dan & Judy Dobson
	 Wally Newkirk
	 Shirley Haver
	 Candace Newkirk
	 Sue Webb
	 Judy Bevard
	 Bonnie Frick
	 Teddy Sinclair
	 Barb Rockhold
	 Renee Hardy

• to Donna Ford and Barb 
Rockhold for helping with 
refreshments following our 
Blues pianist event and to 
the Quincy United 
Methodist Church for the 
use of their facility

DID YOU KNOW???

Abraham Lincoln was elected to Congress in 1846.
John F. Kennedy was elected to Congress in 1946.
Abraham Lincoln was elected president in 1860.
John F. Kennedy was elected President in 1960.
Both were particularly concerned with civil rights.
Both wives lost a child while living in the White House.
Both Presidents were shot on a Friday.
Both Presidents were shot in the head.
Further…
Lincoln’s secretary was named Kennedy.
Kennedy’s Secretary was named Lincoln.Both were assassinated by Southerners.
Both were succeeded by Southerners named Johnson.
Andrew Johnson, who succeeded Lincoln, was born in 1808.
Lyndon Johnson, who succeeded Kennedy, was born in 1908.
John Wilkes Booth, who assassinated Lincoln, was born in 1839.
Lee Harvey Oswald, who assassinated Kennedy, was born in 1939.
Both assassins were known by their three names.
Both names are composed of  fifteen letters.
And further yet…
Lincoln was shot at the theater named “Ford”.
Kennedy was shot in a car called “Lincoln” made by “Ford”.
Booth and Oswald were assassinated before their trials.

Lincoln was shot in a theater and the assassin ran to a warehouse…
Kennedy was shot from a warehouse and the assassin ran to a theater.
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2016 Quincy Library Board

Teddy Sinclair — President
Barb Rockhold — Vice President
Connie Karney — Treasurer
Judy Dobson — Secretary                                                
Bonnie Frick - Trustee                                                       
Carol Ludlow - Trustee

Friends of the Library Board
Carol Brown — President
Sue Webb— Vice President
Teddy Sinclair — Treasurer
Candace Newkirk — Secretary                           
   

Branch County Quincy Library
11 North Main St.
Quincy, MI  49082
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